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18th June 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 SRE session

On Wednesday 27th June, your child will be receiving their sex and relationship education session. 
This will consist of:

· Changes that take place during puberty

· The physical and emotional changes that happen during puberty and the personal and social changes that occur as part of growing up 

· Relationships education 

This lesson, including a series of DVD clips, is taken from resources provided by the Wolverhampton Healthy Schools Team. The scheme has been written by education and health professionals in Wolverhampton and is based on government good practice guidance.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the above planned SRE session, then please contact school. Otherwise, we will assume that you are happy for your child to participate. 

Yours sincerely 

R Kohli

Headteacher
[image: image6.jpg]Eco-Schools
Bronze Award



[image: image7.jpg]


[image: image8.jpg]A Place to Grow



[image: image9.jpg]National Teaching School
designated by

|
3
&

National College for
Teaching & Leadership




[image: image10.png]


                      [image: image11.png]GOLD
20151"®.



[image: image2.jpg]      
[image: image3.jpg]
              [image: image11.png]   


